



Dear Families,

I hope everyone is adjusting to the new school year and enjoying it as much
as we are.  I would like to thank all of our families for the warm welcome to
all of our new staff members.  I would like to thank our staff for the
extraordinary job of jumping into their new teaching jobs and all of the staff
members who worked tirelessly to move our classrooms to accommodate
all of the positive new changes!  Everyone has been working so hard,
especially our students!

As most of you already know, we were able to welcome Miss Taylor Retzlaff
back as a long-term sub.  Miss Retzlaff will be with us until she relocates out
of state.  It is our hope to continue covering this position with a certified
teacher.

Mrs. Lynn Ortiz

FROM THE DESK OF 
MRS. ORTIZ

P R I N C I P A L  N E W S L E T T E R

S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 2

Choir News
Mr. Alessi and our children's choir will be

accompanying the Bobak Family  
Sunday, October 2, 2022, 

at 11:00 am during the School family Mass.  
We welcome our school families to attend!






Office Notes
Please send any notes to school on full-size pieces of paper.  
This helps it reach teachers and the office without getting

lost in folder pockets and back-backs.  If sending any
money to school, please place it in an envelope marked with

the child's name grade, and what the payment is for.

Just a Reminder...
After School Care Rates 

 2022/2023



1 child
$12.00/day



2 children

$19.00/day



3 or more children 
$22.00/per day.

Teacher 
Correspondence






As always, feel free to

 reach out to teachers.  
Please keep in mind that

 they are in class teaching 
and will respond after 3:20 pm.




We Love to share our school day on our
 Face Book page but we are unable to share photos

 without written parental consent.  
Please turn in your photo release form
or an email to the office with consent

 as soon as possible.

 The event will take place in our
 school parking lot where the

children will walk out in shifts 
with their homeroom class.  

They will travel from car to car 
to collect candy. 

 Parents may start decorating 
their cars, trucks, or parking space 

at noon that day.  
Every school family is asked 

to send in some candy 
for this event.  If you send in

 peanut-free candy please clearly mark it.

On October 31st we will host our annual Trunk or Treat!



Hello I am Flat Timon! Please

encourage your students and families 

to decorate me with colored pencils,

crayons, markers, and watercolors!


Please inspire your students to take 
me with them as we visit churches 
and holy sites around the Buffalo 

Diocese. Encourage your students 
to take selfies of me and share 
pictures on their social media 

platforms, as we celebrate the 175th 
Anniversary of the Buffalo Diocese,

together! 

Be on the lookout for Flat Timon coming home! 
 Every child will receive one from their religion class
teacher.  We encourage all to participate in this fun

project put on by the Diocese!



Pet Blessing

Saturday
October 1, 2022
Please arrive at the

church by 11:00 am.

All pets
are

welcome!




